October 5, 1968

Dr. James B, Rhoads

Archivist of the United States . -
National Archives and Records Service
Washingten, D, C. 20408 ®

Dear Dr, Rhoadst
This ia in reply to your letters of Ooctober; 3.

Firsy, I thank you for the answers and explanatlons contained therein
and for the doecuments you awe copylng for me.

Perhaps the confusion over whether any transeript was made of the exeou-
tive session of January 22, 1964, can be eliminated by data from the PC
10 file. In 1t there ashould be a bill for each of the executive sessions
for which Ward and Paul provided stenographic services, It would satisfy
my needs 1f you were to inform me of those dates. If this presents any
problem for you or if you would prefer, I will pay for a copy of each
bill for the teking of eabh executive sesslon.

Whether or not what remains withheld is properly withheld 1s a queatlon
on which we disagree, I have already #ited to you contents of what is
withheld that is not eovered by the authoritles {ou cite. I again aall
to your attention that, in denying me access to the executive session of
January 27, 196l;, you are in the unusual position of denying me aoccess
4o what a mermber of the Commission has alreadgﬂpnbulhad for his peraocnal
gein, I Jumt do not see how the government that made available to Con~-
gressman Ford what hs published commercially ecan deny me access to those
pagea at least, I herewith renew my request for then.

Also, you have not ever responded to my request for the subjest matter
of what you are denying me, I can see no need for not letting me know
the subjects that are taken wp in what the govemment has, I think arbi-
trarily, denled me ascesa to. The clear inference of your fallure to do
this, I think, will be that what ias withheld may not be under the ecited
authorization., I re-emphasize that what is merely an embarrassmant to
the government cannot be withheld under the "Freedom of Information Aet",
which has the opposite purpose and intent.

I am, of course, aware of the snormity of this archive and the aiffioculty
of keeping 1% all in wmind. Where your employees have been helpful and
cooperative, as ﬁu should know, in both my own writing and on coast-to-
coast radlo and IV, I have pralsed your agency and them. However, there

remain a number of unanswered requeats to which I again, reapectfully,
draw your attentlon.

Would you please also send me copies of the interview of Malcolm J. Hoy
by FEI Agent Robert H. Karl of Auguat 2, 196, and of Jimmy Bossh, in

Puoﬁto co, especlally that of about November 23, 19637 Thank you very
michie

Sincerely,
Harold Welsberg



